
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

(By email)  
 

Our Ref: MGLA121119-6907 
 

3 December 2019 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 12 November 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:   

 
This is an information request relating to political appointees’ pension contributions. 
Please itemise the information for 2015-2016 and 2018-2019: 
 
· What are the pension contributions of the political appointees’ in the mayoral team? 
 
By political appointees I am referring to the Mayor, Deputy Mayors, Chief of Staff, 
Mayoral Directors and special appointments. Pension contributions are those made by 
an individual’s employer. In this case, the Greater London Authority. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows.  
 
The Statement of Accounts, for 2018/19 and 2015/16, include pension contributions. They are 
available here: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-
money-wisely/annual-accounts-and-governance-statement  
 

• 2018/19 accounts pages 93-5, 

• 2015/16 accounts pages 77-79. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA121119-6907. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  




